
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Pastor and Friends, 

 

We are pleased to announce the arrival of our son, Christopher Michael Pattison. He was born on 

February 3, 2014. With that being said, we had to take a couple weeks off, but now we are back 

to meetings and traveling to churches. 

 

I was out door knocking a couple weeks ago in an area where senior citizens lived. Most of them 

did not want to talk to me. I was one house away from being done with the street, and a young 

man answered the door. His kid was with him, which was a perfect opportunity for a distraction. 

I started talking to him and found out he belonged to a community church in the area. I continued 

with asking him if he was sure he would go to Heaven, and with that, the kid started to run 

around in the front yard and on the busy street. Thankfully, in the end Ray received Christ as his 

Saviour. 

 

Please continue to pray for us as we book meetings, go soul winning, and attend conferences; 

pray that we can be a blessing to churches. We can’t thank you enough for your prayers and 

support. 

 

Thanks, 

 

The Pattison Family 

 

 

 

 

 

 


